
Important dates 

Tuesday November 8- Vision and hearing screenings 

Wednesday November 9- Picture re-take (see details below) 

Friday November 11- No School – Teacher work day 

Monday November 14- BCO meeting 

Fall Book Fair- November 14-18 

                        Open before and after school: Mon-Thursday 

                        Tuesday Nov. 15 Ice cream social -6:00-7:30 

Thursday November 17- Turkey Roundup 8:30-9:00 AM  

Fall Break:  No School- November 21- 25 

  

Reminders 

• Bennett Running Club happens tomorrow morning, 8:00-8:30!!  It’s not too late to 
join.  There are only 2 days dates left: 11/4 & 11/18.  Please remember a permission 
slip:  

• Please help remind your students to check the lost and found. 

  

Principal Note 

Hi Bennett Parents, 

   Thank you so much for participating in the StamRead! If you would like to see your 
fundraising dollars at work as well as all of our other amazing happenings at Bennett, 
you can follow us on Instagram and Facebook @BennettElementary. We are so 
appreciative of our BCO for sponsoring these events as well as all of the other things 
they do for our school. Thank you for all you do to support our community! Have a 
great weekend. 



Thank you to all the families that brought food in for the teacher potluck today! The 
whole school smells delicious!  It was so nice to feel the love from our community.   

  

BCO 

Hello Bennett Community from BCO! 

We have finished our third year of the StamREAD fundraiser.  It was another successful 
fundraiser and read-a-thon.  We raised $14,755, and 281 students read for 61,740 
minutes.  Great job Bennett students!  BCO is so proud of all the hard work our Bennett 
students put in for this event. Donations can still be made until November 8th.   

Our next BCO meeting will be Monday, November 14 at 7 pm in the Bennett Library.  We will 
also be streaming live and will provide you with a link to join virtually closer to the meeting 
date. 

Please reach out to BCO with any questions or concerns.   bennettcommorg@gmail.com  

  

Fall Book Fair 

The book fair is an exciting time of year for the students, they absolutely LOVE IT!   In order for 
it to be successful we need volunteers! Attached is a Sign up Genius. Here are a few details of 
what we need:  

1.  Book fair set up will be Thursday the 10th starting at 3:30. 
2. We will need workers to run the fair Monday -Friday before, during and after 

school.  Shifts are about an hour and a half.  
3. Tuesday the 15th there will be an Ice Cream Social from 5:45-7:00.  We will need help 

running the fair.  
4. The Book Fair will close Friday the 18th at lunchtime.  It will not be open after school. 

Tear down will begin at 3:30.  

Thank you so much! 

Take care, Erica and Rachael 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449ADAA2AA5F85-book 
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Turkey Roundup 

We will be collecting canned food and frozen turkeys for the FoodBank on Nov. 17.  Because we 
do not have a place to keep the frozen turkeys we can only collect from 8:30-9:00 am.  2022 PSD 
Tour de Turkey .pdf  

  

BENNETT ELEMENTARY Picture MAKEUP DAY 

School portrait make-up day will be: WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2022. Please let the 
front office or your teacher know if your student needs to do a retake!!  If the school is does 
not know, we won’t send them down.  

 TIME –8:30 am to 9:30 am 

1. If you were absent or are new to the school you may purchase a new package or have one 
taken for the records, yearbook and ID. 

2. If you had a picture taken but didn’t purchase a package you may have a new picture taken 
and purchase a package. 

3. If you purchased a package and want a retake you must return the original package in full with 
reason for retake clearly stated on package. 

SECURE PRE-ORDER ON LINE - Students will need to be re-photographed. 

Go to www.skillmanphotography.com Click on pre order fall school portraits and have 
credit/debit card ready. ACCESS CODE– BENET2022 

Those wanting to order from the first day can do so on line by using the access code 
GSREORDER2022. It is the same image as on the school record photo. Please call us with 
questions. 

  

School of Choice 

The School of Choice process is used for families who want to attend a school that is 
not your neighborhood school.  There is a new system in place this year and the 
timeline has been moved up. The timeline for first-round is now Nov. 1 - Dec.15.   

If your student currently attends Bennett and are School of Choice you DO NOT need to 
reapply.  However, incoming kindergarteners or other siblings who you want to attend 
Bennett, would need to apply.   
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For any questions on the School of Choice process visit this website: 

https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-choice-process 

  

FYI: Kindergarten registration for the 23-24 school year will begin on December. 7.  

  

  

Things to do: 

Making plans for fall break? You can cheer on the Colorado State University Rams at a 
November football game dedicated to our students, staff, families and partnership with 
CSU.  

CSU's Education Day game is Friday, Nov. 25, at Canvas Stadium in Fort Collins. Kickoff is at 
1:30 p.m., when CSU will take on New Mexico. All PSD staff and families are welcome 
to attend.  

• Tickets are $15 ($5 parking is optional). 
• Go to http://csurams.com/promocode   
• Enter code EDU2022 (case sensitive) 

  

Helpful links 

Bennett website: https://ben.psdschools.org/ 

PSD website: https://www.psdschools.org/ 

BCO website: https://sites.google.com/view/bennett-community-organization/home 
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